
Dear Friends and Family, 

 

The Fall has been busy with getting back into school schedule. With the way the English classes formed, we 

have a block of time on Wednesday evenings to have a midweek Bible study! We had one many years back, but 

now we are in a season of the congregation having a renewed interest and the desire to learn more. Please be in 

prayer for the group that is coming. We have begun to go through the book of Philippians. After the first of the 

year, we plan to start discussing world religions as a tool to show how Christianity is different. 

  

This summer we had the opportunity to see the movie Overcomer. It has such an impact as our identity in Christ 

is at the core of who we are and should change how we live out life.  Since October, we have been discussing 

that concept at Sunday services. 

  

This past Sunday after the service, the group decorated for Christmas and we had a nice time of fellowship.  

  

    

Aida has completed the Bootcamp training with the Army and will graduate this next week. Thank you for your 

prayers during this season. Her next step is EMT training that will take place in San Antonio, Texas. 

  

Jordan and Girven were married on a beautiful day in early October and their love for each other and the Lord 

was evident.  We are so thankful to have been a part of that day. 

  

Andrew has started University well and is enjoying his studies there in California. He is meeting many people 

and shining God’s love with his engaging personality. 

  

Camp is always on our minds and hearts here. We are very thankful to already have one team formed and 

committed for the first week. Camp signups will begin February 1. It is amazing to realize how soon that is! 

Please be in prayer for the formation of 2 more teams as we get to have 3 weeks again this year. Pray for the 

campers that will be coming and opportunity to impact their lives with the Gospel lived out.  
 

Thank you for being part of the ministry here.  We appreciate your prayers and encouragement that you send our way.  

We love to hear from you. 

With our love in Christ, 

Dan and Sharon Leatherwood for the family 


